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Local Agencies Team Up to Restore Grassy Point Preserve 

HOLMES BEACH, FL – May 6, 2008  Grassy Point Preserve is a 34 acre property on Anna Maria Sounds that was purchased by the City of Holmes Beach in 2000 with a grant from Florida Communities Trust.  The City of Holmes Beach is collaborating with the Sarasota Bay Estuary Program, the Southwest Florida Water Management District and the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service to restore intertidal wetlands and rare coastal hammock on the property.

The $91,000 project includes removal of invasive species such as Australian pines and Brazilian pepper, earth moving of spoil berms to local mangrove grade, and planting native coastal species.  Restoration work will begin in early May and should be complete by the end of June 2008.

To find out how you can volunteer for this habitat restoration project or others, please contact the Sarasota Bay Estuary Program at 941-955-8085 or visit www.sarsotabay.org.

The Sarasota Bay Estuary Program is dedicated to restoring the area's greatest natural asset—Sarasota Bay. Its unique program strives to improve water quality, increase habitat and enhance the natural resources of the area for use and enjoyment by the public.  Sarasota Bay is one of 28 estuaries in the United States that have been named by the U.S. Congress as an "estuary of national significance." 
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